STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, May 2, 1967

FINANCES: Please note that we are approaching the deadline for making application for some financial assistance. Since exams cannot be taken until all arrangements are made with the Business Office this should be taken care of right away. The deadline is Friday, May 19, less than three weeks away. For loans please see Dean Pecota.

DORMITORY MEETINGS: The Butterfields WILL BE ON CAMPUS SPEAKING AT LOUNGE MEETINGS on WEDNESDAY EVENING. SIS. BUTTERFIELD FOR the ladies and BRO. BUTTERFIELD FOR the men, AT 9:30 p.m. BE THERE OR YOU'LL MISS A GREAT MEETING. Off campus students are invited to attend.

FROM THE LIBRARY: The amount each NC student will pay in library fines this year will apparently be about 30¢ below the amount paid per student last year. Quite an interesting result of the library's raising two-week fines from 5¢ to 10¢ per day, isn't it?

CONGRATULATIONS: To the students chosen as "Class Night" speakers.

Seniors Juniors Sophomores Freshmen Ken Benintendi Jay Littlefield Everett Rao Mike Kirkelie